
Addendum II  

US 80 Scoping Phase II Questions and Answers 

 

Question: Kimley Horn: As a result of the weather, has the MPC considered extending the 
submission deadline?  

Response: Deadline Extension of Proposals 

Due to the inclement weather and condition of the roadways in our area, the MPC is 
extending the proposal deadline for the US 80 Corridor Study Phase II to Tuesday, January 
28, 2025 at noon.   Please ensure that your proposal reaches the MPC office by the new 
deadline. Proposals received after the deadline shall not be opened.  


